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National winner – A research paper written by TLU senior history major Kassie Dixon received first place in the undergraduate category of the national W. Curtis Worthington Jr. Research Paper Competition presented by the Waring Historical Library Society and the Waring Historical Library at the Medical University of South Carolina in Charleston.

The paper, “Dr. Ella Ware, ‘The Country Doc:’ Early Female Physician Educated and Practicing in Rural Texas,” is a shortened version of Dixon’s 40-page senior research seminar paper that she wrote for Dr. Rebecca Kosary’s History 478 class last spring.  The paper is about the first woman graduate of a Texas medical school to be licensed and practice medicine in the state of Texas.  

As winner of the annual competition, Dixon will receive a $1,500 prize, and her paper will be published in The Journal of the South Carolina Medical Association. Her work is also being used in an exhibit at the University of Texas Medical Branch at Galveston as part of a traveling exhibit on early female physicians that is currently at the Moody Medical Library.  

This week the Wilson County News printed a major story about Dixon’s award and a recap of her paper, complete with historical photos.  A copy of the article is currently on display in the first floor bulletin board of Beck. 

The Cultural Activities Committee is reopening to faculty the call for proposals issued last semester. There are two opportunities to apply for funding. The first is for Cultural Activities Funds where a small amount is available for the 08-09 academic year (both of the two proposals received last spring were funded).  The second, the Centennial Lecture Series, is for funding to bring a well-known, “big name” lecturer to campus. A classroom component must be included in a Centennial Lecture Series funded event.
Proposals are due Sept. 8 and may be e-mailed to Martha Rinn at mrinn@tlu.edu. Please contact Martha Rinn or Susan Rinn (srinn@tlu.edu ) with questions. 

      https://tlu.tlu.edu/i/facstaff/forms/event_funding_req-a.pdf (on
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